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Eric Solorio - For The Record: ll-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation Plant 

From: Lori Scribner <loriscribner@cox.net> 
To: <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us> 
Date: 2/21/2012 11:18 AM 
Subject: For The Record: ll-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation Plant 

I am a citizen of Santee and would like my comments on this issue entered into the Public Record:
 

I oppose this plant for many reasons. My daughter attends West Hills High school, just two blocks from where
 
this Power Plant will reside. I demand that an environmental study be done on the effects of emissions on not
 
only the students at West Hills, but the residents of Santee as well as what the plant will do to local wildlife. The
 
park where this plant will reside is a designated wildlife corridor and borders the Mission Dam historic area. Not
 
only will this plant reside ACROSS the STREET from a dump, but it will tremendously negatively affect property
 
values. Many of the homeowners in Santee are already under water.
 

I oppose this Power Plant and request that the public be informed of its status and pertinent environmental
 
studies on it.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lori Scribner
 DOCKET 
8617 Mission San Carlos Drive, #74, 
Santee, CA 92071 
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